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The Most Holy Trinity  
 
Saturday, May 25, 2013 
 4:00 – Bruno Martelli – Memorial 
Sunday, May 26, 2013 
 8:00 – Parishioners of St. John 
 9:30 – Stephen Kaminski – 5th Anniversary 
Saturday, June 1, 2013 
 4:00 – Robert Pyne – 2nd Anniversary 
Sunday, June 2, 2013 
 9:30 – Delores Meaney – 1st Anniversary 
        11:30 – Parishioners of St. John 
 

Important Dates 
Thurs. 5/ 23 – Finance Comm. Mtg. – 7 PM 
Mon. 5/27 – RECTORY CLOSED—Memorial Day 
Sun.  6/2 – High School Graduation – 2 PM 
Sat. 6/ 8 – Senior Class Car Wash – 9:30 – 2:30 
Sun. 6/ 9 – Fr. Wally’s Goodbye Mass – 11:30 followed 
by cookout in back yard of church. 
Tues. 6/11 – Fr. Tom Kelly joins St. John’s 
Wed. 6/ 12 – Catholic Women’s Club Luncheon – 12:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep the following in your prayers: 
Pam Adornato,  Nira Porciello,  Jackie 
Hennebury,  Billy Brown,  Debra Vass,  Meaghan 
O’Brien,  Judy Potts,  Debbie Sperre,  Ellen 
Hansen,  Niko Westhaver,  Christopher Berlo,  
Penny Walsh,  Juan Botta,  Nolan Letts,  Irene 
Kimball,  Nancy Thomson,  Don Kitchell,  Ann P.  
Katilus.   
 

Our Shared Treasure 
Sunday, May 19, 2013  
Offertory Collection: $5991 
Pentecost Collection: $1035 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

On June 11th, Fr. Thomas Kelly will arrive as 
an interim Pastor for approximately two 
weeks. The assigned permanent Pastor 
should be named sometime next week. Please 
welcome Fr. Kelly and be sure to say goodbye 
to Fr. Wally who will be leaving on Monday, 
June 10th. 

Catholic Appeal is here! 
Your support of the 2013 Catholic Appeal helps 
countless people of all ages and backgrounds 
through 50 ministries of the Archdiocese of Boston. 
Thank you to all who pledged their support of the 
2013 Catholic Appeal at Mass. To date our parish 
has contributed $11,750 to this year’s appeal. St 
John’s has been assessed $27,064 for the Catholic 
Appeal this year. The remaining $15,314 is like a tax 
on the parish. The parish is responsible to meet all 
of this assessment.  You may pledge your support 
to the parish campaign at 
www.BostonCatholicAppeal.org. 
 

SUMMER MASS 
SCHEDULE   
BEGINNING  
JUNE 16TH 

 
SAT -- 4:00 PM 
SUN – 8:00 & 10:30  

Please join us to wish  
      Fr. Wally 

        A fond farewell 
 

At a Cookout following the 11:30 Mass on  
June 9th 

The Rectory will be closed Monday, 
May 27th in honor of the 
Memorial Day Holiday 

A special thank you to all those who supported the 
Catholic Womens’ Club Bake Sale. They were able 
to raise a considerable amount of money for St. 
Kizito. 

http://www.bostoncatholicappeal.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

Father Thomas Kelly has been assigned as 
the temporary Administrator for a period of about two 
weeks. After that a permanent Administrator will be 
assigned to replace me.  A slate of names has gone 
to the Cardinal to fill this position and we should 
know who that person is in a week.  As soon as I find 
out, I will inform the parish family.  
This new shepherd should be in EB by the end of 
June.  I know that you will welcome him with the 
same love and support that you have always 
extended to me and to my family.  I hope that I will 
be able to thank each of you on June 9 at the 11:30 
Mass for nine years of wonderful memories that you 
have given me.  Believe me when I say--that you will 
always be in my heart and in my prayers. 
 

God bless, 
Fr. Wally 

 

St. John CCD Registrations Due 
 

JUNE 1, 2013 
 

Fill out forms on line or visit the CCD Office  
Tuesday through Thursdays – 9:30-4:00 

 
Registration Fees: 

$100 – one child; $175 – two children 
$200 – three or more children 
(Sacramental years additional) 

Gr. 2 = $50, Gr. 9 = $50, Gr. 10 = $75 
Installment plans available. 

LATE FEE OF $25 AFTER JULY 1. 
Placement based on first-come, first-served 

 
Questions, contact Lorraine or Nancy  

508-378-1521 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO TEACH & ASSIST. 
(discounted registration fee) 

 
Schedule of classes has changed 

 
Gr. 1-6 = T, W, Th 4:30-5:30 & Sat. 9:00-10:00 
 
Gr. 7 & 8 = Wed 0r Thurs = 6:00 – 7:00 
 
Gr. 9 = Wed 7:15-8:15 or Sun 6:00 – 7:00 
 
Gr. 10 = Sun 7:15 – 8:15 

AdorationBoston (www.AdorationBoston.org) is 
proud to present the Vatican International 
Exhibition of The Eucharistic Miracles of the World 
on Sunday, June 2nd from 10:00 AM – 10:00 PM 
at St. Clement Eucharistic Shrine (1105 Boylston 
St, Boston) staffed by the Oblates of the Virgin 
Mary. This exhibit includes an extensive 
assortment of photographs and historical 
descriptions of some of the principle Eucharistic 
Miracles throughout the ages and across the 
globe. Each of the 140 miracles has been officially 
recognized by the Church. 
 
Eucharistic miracles are God’s extraordinary 
interventions, meant to confirm faith in the real 
presence of the body and blood of our Lord in the 
Blessed Sacrament. By means of this exhibit, you 
can “virtually visit” places of these great miracles 
like 8th Century Lanciano where the Host turned 
to Flesh and the Wine turned to Blood, and to 
Bolsena and Orvieto in 1263 and see the miracle 
that convinced Pope Urban IV to extend the Feast 
of Corpus Christi to the universal Church and 
prompted St. Thomas Aquinas to compose 
Tantum Ergo. 

 
ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

FOOD BANK 
We were very fortunate to receive food from the Postal Carriers' 21st Annual Food Drive.  We wish to extend a special 
thank you to all of our East Bridgewater letter carriers who not only delivered our mail on, but also collected and delivered 
to our pantry many needed items to help stock our shelves.  We also wish to thank all of our residents in town who 
donated food for this annual event!  Some items that are always needed, they fly off our shelves quickly, are baked beans, 
tuna, brownie and cake mixes.  Thank you for kindness and generosity. 

Thanks to a donor in Weymouth, the Food Pantry now has a refrigerator/freezer. 

Fr. Bob Grattaroti of St. Joseph’s Parish is leading 
a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land next February.  
 

February 4-13, 2014 
Visit Bethlehem, Galilee, Jerusalem & More 

Daily Mass at the Holy sites 
Call Mike Milano at 1-800-773-2660 

For a flyer and more information 

http://www.adorationboston.org/
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